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Rep. Mason:

This version is identical to the previous version (LRB−2740/P4), except that the
material that was previously in proposed s. 196.3745 (5) (j) is moved to proposed s.
196.3745 (5) (a) 14.  See the NOTE following proposed s. 196.3745 (5) (a) 14.

Also note that I retained the NOTES in the previous version that point out the new
material that is different from the material in LRB−2740/P3.  When the draft is
finalized, I will remove the NOTES to create a version of the draft that can be introduced,
which can be produced fairly quickly.
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